411 Brixten Avcnue
St. Lambert, P.C.
March 14, 1964

Dear Mr., Diedrieh,

Encloded is a summary of searches made during January
1964 by members of the Royal Astronomical Society of Canada.
I understand that Mrs, Yane is rerorting secarches made by
Montreal Centre members now for areas 1 to 175. Since this
section searches for both comets and novae, the whole sky has
been dlvided into areas.

I mailed you my latest bulletin, and copies of the forms

used by this section a few days sgo. If you have sny questions,
please let me know,

I will attempt to meil you a summary such as the one
enclosed each month.

Best regards, and good observing,
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